
BOARD OF EDUCATION OF HARFORD COUNTY 
 

INFORMATIONAL REPORT 
 

DECISION ON PURCHASE OF COMPACT CRAWLER BOOM LIFT 

 

JUNE 13, 2022 

 

Background Information: 

 

On behalf of the Facilities Department, the Procurement Department is recommending the 

award of a contract to Valley Supply & Equipment, located at 1109 Middle River Road, Baltimore, 

MD 21220, in the amount of $184,952.84 to purchase one (1) JLG X600AJ Compact Crawler 

Boom Lift. 

 

Discussion: 

 

 To increase capability and safety, the Facilities Department has requested a compact 

crawler boom lift to handle the ongoing needs of the department.  This equipment will help with 

maintaining windows, roof accessories, gutters, plumbing, lights, and painted details in hard to 

reach or otherwise inaccessible locations inside and outside of buildings such as courtyards, steep 

roofs, gyms, and auditoriums. 

 

 The contracting vehicle for this project is HCPS Bid #22-JHS-023.   

 

The funding source for this purchase is the FY22 Operating Budget. 

 

Superintendent’s Recommendation: 

 

The Superintendent of Schools recommends that the Board of Education approve the award 

of a contract to Valley Supply & Equipment, in the amount of $184,952.84. 


